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We need Medicare to find preventable dental care. We should not have to rely on private health insurance
or pay out of pocket for things like dental check ups and cleanings every six months.

Nurses, nurse practitioners and pharmacists should be credentialed to prescribe the “morning after pill.”
Using physician extenders should be more readily available and accessible.
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